
 

 

 
 
 
 

28th November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Christingle  
 
I would like to confirm our arrangements for Christingle. 
 
Y3 & 4 – Friday 15th December at 9.15am  
 
Y5 & 6 – Friday 15th December at 2.30pm 
 
Please send your child with:   
    

• A candle  

• An orange with a hole in for the candle  

• Some cocktail sticks  

• Some dried fruit/sweets  
 
Parents/Carers can join us for an uplifting and special experience that is great fun.  
Due to the constraints of space in the hall, please limit family members to one per 
child. 
 
Please enter the lower school hall through the doors on the playground. 
 
We look forward to a lovely event with the children. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
D Hugill 

 
Mr D Hugill 
Headteacher 


